
From: ABRAHAMS, Jak
To: West Midlands Interchange
Subject: Gavin Williamson CBE MP Representation. For attention of Robert Ranger
Date: 04 April 2019 15:06:15
Attachments: image001.png

image002.png
Importance: High

Dear Mr Ranger,
 

Please find below the relevant comment for the 5th April deadline for representation from Gavin
Williamson, MP for South Staffordshire in connection to the West Midlands Interchange.
 
I am writing to express my continued opposition to this monstrous proposal.
 
As stated many times before, I believe the development will cause irreversible damage to the
greenbelt and see the destruction of mature woodland and natural habitat. It will also risk
damaging the distinct identity and character of our villages, whilst causing traffic chaos on our
roads.
 
In 2017, I held a large public meeting at Coven Memorial Hall which was attended by over 300
residents. At the meeting, volunteers stuffed envelopes with referendum forms which were then
distributed to thousands of households in areas that would be impacted by the development
including Shareshill, Featherstone, Saredon, Hatherton and Calf Heath. The referendum result
showed that 99% of those who responded were against the development going ahead.
 
I stand firm with my constituents that this proposal is highly unsuitable and I therefore do not
want to see it approved.
 
Kind regards,
 
Jak
 
Jak R Abrahams
Senior Parliamentary Assistant
Office of Rt. Hon. Gavin Williamson CBE MP
Email: Jak.Abrahams@Parliament.uk T: 01902 846898
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